2019

the

Shorecliffs Beach Club

Newsletter



Easter Eggstravaganza

Saturday, April 20, 10 a.m. - 2 p.m.

- Kids Games and Prizes
- Egg Hunt by Age
- Visit from the Easter Bunny!

Spring Break
March 30th – April 7th
Club Open
11:00 am – 6:00 pm

Blazin' Friday Nite BBQs are BACK!

First of the Season: May 24th 4 – 10 p.m.

Bring your food, family and friends.

Join your neighbors for a spectacular sunset and dinner on the beach!

Manager's Message

Welcome to the 2019 Shorecliffs Beach Club season. My name is Arika Ferguson and I will be returning as your Shorecliffs Beach Club Manager. I would like to welcome aboard our new assistant manager Brittany Miller to our Shorecliffs team. Please make her feel as welcomed as I have been.

We look forward to enjoying our first full season with Mr. Cliff Shores and our new playground equipment. The basketball courts & paddle tennis courts were resurfaced recently as well for all to enjoy.

Thank you to those who helped with the Beach Clean Up on March 23. We had a great turn out and had some fun even though it was a tough job. We were able to remove a record amount of driftwood (so I'm told) and spruce up the beach front area. The club is looking good and we are ready for spring break.

The clubhouse will be open for Spring Break from March 30 through April 7th from 11:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. Staff will be available to hand out your 2019 wristbands. Please bring the postcard that was mailed to you to obtain your wristbands.

Beach Club staff is ready for Spring break and the summer season, but we are still accepting applications for on-call staff. If you know of anyone looking for part-time work, please have them contact me at (989) 615-9670. They must be at least 15 years old and have a work permit issued by the high school. We are also seeking volunteers for this season's special events (Easter, Memorial Day, 4th of July etc.). If you are interested in assisting and interacting with your fellow members, please contact myself or one of our board members.

Be sure to check for periodic updates throughout the year on the Shorecliffs Beach Club website and Facebook page.

I look forward to a great season.

Respectfully,

Arika Ferguson





Beach Clean-Up 2019

2019 Beach Club Board of Directors

Kumi Elston - President
Kurt Luebke - Vice President
Hal Kolp - Treasurer
Danny Werner - Secretary
Steve Elmer – Director
Dan Flynn – Director
Chris Wade – Director
Diane Wenzel - Director

Frank Wilbur - Director

BOD email: Board@shorecliffsbeachclub.com



October 26

2019 Calendar of Events

March 23 Poche Beach Clean-Up Club Open May 31 – June 2 March 30 – April 7 **School Ends: Club Open Spring Break** June 6 **Fourth of July Party Easter Event** April 20 July 4 Opening Fri. Nite BBQ w/ Band May 24 **Labor Day Party** September 1

May 25 - 27

Beach Club Contact Information

Club Reservations, Parking Passes, FOBS (989) 615-9670 Phone inside the Club (949) 492-0100 Association Dues/Billing Issues – AMMCOR (949) 661-7767 Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/shorecliffsbeachclub

Website: www.Shorecliffsbeachclub.com

Mailing Address:

Memorial Day Weekend

SC Shorecliffs Beach Club Association

P.O. Box 1273

San Clemente, CA 92674

Rules Reminder

Final Fall BBQ w/ Band

- NO GLASS OF ANY KIND
- NO SMOKING ON PROPERTY
- NO FIRES ON BEACH
- ➢ GUESTS MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY HOMEOWNER OR HOMEOWNER'S LESSEE
- WRIST BANDS REQUIRED

President's Message

I'd like to introduce myself, I'm Kumi Elston and I will be the Board President for 2019. My husband Jay and I have lived in Shorecliffs for over 20 years. We love the beach club and want to preserve this precious asset for future generations.

At the annual meeting in January four board members were elected to serve a two year term. I'd like to welcome Hal Kolp, Dan Flynn, Dan Werner and Diane Wenzel to the board. They have joined returning board members Kurt Luebke, Steve Elmer, Chris Wade and Frank Wilbur. The board meets on the second Tuesday of each month (except December) at 6:00 p.m. at the clubhouse and we welcome your participation, comments and ideas. The monthly meeting agendas are posted at the clubhouse and the beach club's website four days prior to the meeting.

The board's focus for this year will be preservation of the beach and access to the beach. At the March meeting, the board voted unanimously to place a sand bag structure from the south side of the patio to the fence to help retain the sand on our property. We are also working with the County to get them to plow the sand berm that builds up at the end of the outlet. This will allow the water to flow into the ocean and not back up and flood the walkway. They have obtained Coastal Commission approval for a permit to plow, but have been stopped so far by other regulatory agencies. We may be asking for your help in the future for community support to push this permit through the process.

Last year, the Board introduced a new website with the ability of send out e-mail to all Shorecliffs residents that sign up on the website. We will be sending out this newsletter, but all future notifications of events will be by posts on the website, Facebook or email. If you haven't already, please go to Shorecliffsbeachclub.com and sign up.



Support *your*Beach Club!

T-Shirts &
Sweatshirts
On Sale
Mid-June



P.O. Box 1273 San Clemente, CA 92674